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In the context of dealing with applications to the School arising from students arriving in the State under the Temporary Protection Directive, the School shall apply the following approach;

· The School recognises the humanitarian crisis in Ukraine and welcomes the arrival of people seeking protection in Ireland. The School Community will play its part to support any refugees within our broader community.
· The Board of Management recognises that this unprecedented situation requires an exceptional response outside of normal admission policies and enrolment processes.
· Where any person of second level school going age applies for the provision of education in Temple Carrig School during any period covered as a beneficiary under the Temporary Protection Directive, and where that person does not already have a place in another local secondary school, the School will seek to accommodate them taking account of capacity within the relevant year group. All applications will be dealt with compassionately and with urgency.
· Any applicants will be accommodated within relevant year groups in order of application, depending on capacity within the relevant year group.
· Any child presenting under the Temporary Protection Directive and accommodated is being provided with education for a temporary period and is registered with the School (a registered student), but not admitted under the normal Admissions Processes which apply to permanent pupil enrolments (admitted students). 
· As a registered student, the student will be treated in a position of equivalence to admitted students for the period they are with the school and will be subject to the same rules and policies as apply to admitted students.
· The School will record registered students under the P-POD system to record their numbers and will seek to ensure that adequate resources are available to support their needs. 
· The School will seek to support students registered under this Policy in their education and learning, as well as meeting their pastoral needs. Dedicated staff and pupil liaison contacts will be allocated to each registered student to assist them in the School.
· Where the demand for places in our school from children from Ukraine arises which the School does not have the capacity to meet, the School will;
· Support and work with other local schools to see if they have capacity.
· Provide the students with details of the Tusla Support Service. 
· The School will seek to ensure that each student presenting who is a minor has a guardian or person in loco parentis who can give the School the necessary legal consents required to register the student and can make other decisions on their behalf and in their interests.
· This policy will apply from Monday 21 March 2022.
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